


From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Request for Public Hearing
Date: Monday, June 06, 2016 8:30:34 AM
Attachments: Request letter for public hearing.pdf

5264-W
Thanks.
 
From: pamela_sullivan@nps.gov [mailto:pamela_sullivan@nps.gov] On Behalf Of BUFF
Superintendent, NPS
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2016 1:00 PM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: mccarthy.gina@epa.gov
Subject: Request for Public Hearing
 
Please see the attached letter. 
 
Thank you,

Pamela Sullivan
Acting Executive Assistant
Buffalo National River
National Park Service
402 North Walnut, Suite 136
Harrison, AR 72601
Ph: 870.365.2732 Fax: 870.365.2701
buff_superintendent@nps.gov
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. 
This communication may contain information that is proprietary, privileged or confidential or
otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.
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